
From: Dowdell, Jennifer 
Sent: 7/5/2011 3:58:58 PM 
To: 'jmh@cpuc.ca.gov' (jmh@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 

Horner, Trina (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC) 
Bcc: 
Subject: Re: Proposed meeting tomorrow w/ Jane Yura and Paul Clannon 

Julie, 

Per our conversation earlier, we would like to give you and Paul and update tomorrow 
on what pressure reductions we have taken and will be taking in the next day along 
with any implications. 

We are still trying to assess potential for curtailments. Unfortunately, we will not have 
an answer on that until later this evening. 

If it would be helpful, I will send you an email tonight when we know. Please call me 
anytime on my cell if you need to at: 415-5616-8347. 

Jennifer 
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